

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 13th June 2024

Sports Day Update

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have made the difficult decision to cancel sports day tomorrow, for children in Years One to Six, due to the wind, rain and potential thunderstorms predicted. Unfortunately, the forecast doesn't look much better for our reserve day on Monday, 17th June, so we have therefore rescheduled, and sports day will now take place on Friday, 5th July.

I hope you understand that we have not made this decision lightly and we recognise that you may be disappointed, however, we must ensure the safety of our pupils and staff.

As the picnic lunch will no longer be taking place tomorrow, we can confirm that we have spoken with our kitchen team, who have confirmed that they will proceed with the usual school menu tomorrow. Please therefore order your child a meal on SchoolGrid, by 8.55am tomorrow, if you no longer intend on providing them with a packed lunch.

To confirm, all pupils are to attend school wearing their school uniform tomorrow.

At current, the Early Years sports morning and picnic lunch will still take place on Tuesday, 18th June as planned, but we will of course communicate accordingly should there be a need to cancel this too.

Please accept our apologies for the short notice in letting you know, but understandably we did not want to make a decision too prematurely. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Aaron Wanford Headteacher

A. A. Warfoul.

